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To whom it may concern,

I would like to object to the proposed Dining Pod at The Lord Nelson Application reference 3/2021/0825 on the
following grounds:

- as a local resident I am concerned about increased noise pollution that would be created within the quiet
residential location

- the design of the Dining Pod is not in keeping with the aesthetic of the Lord Nelson and is out of character for
a building of that age

- there is currently limited parking available for customers of the Lord Nelson, the Dining Pod will exacerbate
the issue causing congestion issues to the local residents and potential danger of increased parking and
pedestrians on Whalley 0Old Road.

[ would also like to note my disappointment that only a limited number of local residents were contacted with
regards to the planning proposal. There are a large number of residential dwellings within close proximity of
the Lord Nelson who should be made aware of any proposals which would affect their daily lives.

Thank you



